
St. Vincent de Paul  

Welcome to 
Catholic Church 

15842 S. 297th East Ave. 
P.O. Box 597, Coweta, OK 74429 

Phone: 918.486.4757 
www.stvincentdepaul-coweta.org  

SVDP1@tulsacoxmail.com  

 
Mass Times: 10am Sundays, 1st Friday 

6:45pm, Holy Days & Holidays TBA 
Holy Hour: 1st Friday 6pm 

Confessions: Following 10am Mass 
and by Appointment 

 
 

29th Sunday in Ordinary Time – October 22, 2017 
 

STAFF 
Rev. Leo Ahanotu, Pastor 
Holy Cross: 918.201.5225  

fr.leo.ahanotu@dioceseoftulsa.org 
 

Parish Manager: Gretchen Soerries 
Volunteer Coordinator of Faith Formation & 

Secretary: Sarah Jameson 
Music Ministry: Kelli Bogner & Fran MacArthur   

 

SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION 
Baptism: Baptismal instructions are required 
for all parents and Godparents. Baptisms are 
scheduled as needed. 
 

Confirmation: Instructions integrated in youth 
faith formation with additional instruction.  
 

Matrimony: Those desiring marriage should 
contact Rev. Leo Ahanotu at least six months 
prior to considered date at 918/201-5225. 
 

Anointing: The homebound or hospitalized 
who wish to receive the sacraments should call 
Rev. Leo Ahanotu at Holy Cross. Any person 
wishing to celebrate the sacrament of the Sick 
should contact Father at 918/201-5225.  
 

YOUTH FAITH FORMATION 
Grades 1-12 meet Sundays from 11:00am to 
12pm. Contact Sarah Jameson for further 
details.  

WEEKLY GIVING 
10/15: $666.00 

 

PAPAL PRAYER INTENTIONS:  
Workers & the Unemployed. That all workers 
may receive respect and protection of their 
rights, and that the unemployed may receive 
the opportunity to contribute to the common 
good. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
The Unborn (See Father or Sarah for all Mass 
intentions) 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
In your charity, please these intentions in your 
prayer: Don Mulcare, Shannon Stokes, Rev. 
John Wade, Jeannie Dalton, Payton Kannarr, 
Vonnie Minter, Jeanette Tichenor, Leo Nilges, 
Mary Reamy, Larry O’Daniel, Peggy Tolman, 
Danny Wybrant, Eric Coday, Paul Jennigan, 
Terry Minter, Maria Gutierrez, Suzanne 
Grisham, Tony Read, The Unborn, our military, 
the parish and all special intentions. 

 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 
In your charity, please remember those 
celebrating birthdays this month: Delfino Flores 
(10/1); Vonnie Minter (10/1); Gabby & 
Christopher Ramirez (10/12); Donna Linker 
(10/20) 

http://www.stvincentdepaul-coweta.org/
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SERVERS 
 

 

 October 25, 2017, Holy Family Cathedral is hosting an ecumenical panel with Msgr. Gaalaas, 
Rev. Deron Spoo of First Baptist Church, and Dr. Jim Miller of First Presbyterian Church on the 
importance of witnessing to the Faith in an increasingly secular world beginning at 6:30pm.  
 

 October 29, 2017, The Women’s Club will meet after Mass to work on Red Bird Halloween 
treats.  

 
 October 29, 2017, Youth group will not meet as Sarah Jameson will be out of town. Grades K-

5 will still have class. Don’t miss out – they have a fun activity in store! 
 

 High school members of the youth group are going to Washington DC for the National March 
for Life in January 2018. To help fund their registration fees, they are taking orders for egg rolls 
until Sunday, October 29, 2017. Cost is $13/dozen. A sign-up sheet is on the kitchen door! 
THANK YOU for supporting our youth who plan to take a stand in our nation’s capital in 
defense of life from conception to natural death.  

 

Save the dates: 
 November 8, November 15, November 29, December 6, 2017, Deacon Steve Creed will start 

Adult Education classes back up. This series will focus on “What Catholics Really Believe.” 
Sign-up sheets are at the back of the Church. 
 

 November 18, 2017, The youth group will be volunteering at Catholic Charities during the 
annual Thanksgiving food distribution. The carpool will leave the Church at 8am and return 
12pm. All who would like to volunteer should contact Sarah Jameson for details / RSVP.  
 

 December 2, 2017, Junior Catholic Youth Conference for all those in grades 6 through 8 will be 
held at Bishop Kelley High School from 1pm to 8pm featuring keynote speaker Chris Padgett 
and musicians Spork. Register with Sarah Jameson by November 19.  

 

FATHER’S REFLECTION: 29th Sunday A 
Believing that a good Christian should be both a person of great spirituality and civic-mindedness, our 
Lord's answer to the corrupt political group, the Herodians, teaches me the importance of allegiance 
to God and to my country. My good contributions (tax, hard work, or important questions) to my 
country helps to shape my country towards the greatness acceptable to God.  

Fr. Leo Ahanotu 

MINISTERS FOR THIS WEEK LAY MINISTERS MINISTERS FOR NEXT WEEK 

Delfino Flores 
Eddy LeMay 

1ST & 2ND READERS 
Gretchen Soerries 

Kim Kannarr 

Kim Kannarr 
Gretchen Soerries 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
Michelle Green  
Jessica Owens 

Mia Flores 
Leah Jameson 

SERVERS 
Alyssa Gibbs 
Angela Lor 

Miller Family GIFT BEARERS Flores Family 

Mark Jameson 
Sean Kannarr 

USHERS 
Delfino Flores 
Steve Soerries 


